Dear Music Parent/Guardian,

The 2023 NYSSMA Festival season is soon upon us! In this letter, you will find important information regarding the upcoming Festivals. 
Your child’s school music teacher will have NYSSMA Application forms available for distribution by the end of January, and the information will be available on my webpage, as well. The NYSSMA application lists dates and times for the various festivals, as well as deadlines for submission. 
If your child is taking private music lessons, please contact your private teacher as soon as possible, and ask for their assistance in selecting an appropriate performance. Please make sure your child’s private music teacher uses the current NYSSMA Manual: Edition 33, Effective July 2022, when selecting a performance piece. 

Please be aware that participation in NYSSMA involves a minor financial commitment.  In addition to the registration fee, all students must have two (2) original copies of their solo. This music may be purchased from local music stores such as Catalano Music, Sam Ash, etc.  Students using unauthorized photocopies will NOT be permitted to participate in the festival.
Please send the completed application to your child’s school music teacher with a check payable to Garden City High School (cash will not be accepted). The deadline to submit the NYSSMA application and payment is February 17, 2023.  
I look forward to a wonderful 2023 NYSSMA season. 
Sincerely, 
Amanda Hauser
District Coordinator of Music and the Arts

